
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wycombe High School’s production of ‘The Sound of Music’ featuring 
all the songs from this classic musical, is brought to life by the 
wonderfully talented students of Wycombe High School and The Royal 
Grammar School.  
 
Come along to what promises to be a fantastic evening of entertainment 
for the whole family. 
 
The performance takes place in the Main Hall at Wycombe High School 
on Tuesday 11, Wednesday 12 and Thursday 13 February 2020.  
 
Doors open at 7.00 pm with the show starting at 7.30 pm and finishing 
at approximately 10.00 pm, with a 20-minute interval. 
 
Tickets: Adults £12, Students £8 
 
If you would like to buy a ticket, you can buy online at 
www.thelittleboxoffice.com/whs or you can contact WHS Reception 
either via email on reception@whs.bucks.sch.uk or on 01494 523961, 
indicating how many tickets you would like, and on which day. 
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